
 

Dear Parents,                                                                       

Welcome back! Our children have had a very smooth return to school this 

year. Routines are already established and the children look so smart in 

their school uniform as. Thank you so much for your support.                                                                 

Our new behaviour policy is already well established, ask your child to tell 

you about what is different. We are very impressed!                               

A few reminders:                                                                                                                    

-  Has your telephone number changed? Please let us know                                                 

- If your child has medication, please bring in a labelled container to 

the office 

NEXT WEEK AT A GLANCEA  
Monday Breakfast club 8am £1 

Class photos  
SCSS Multisports Key Stage 1 & 2 

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1 
SCSS Y3/4 Football 

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1 
442 Rec-Y2 3—4.15 

Filmclub Starts 16th September 

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1 
442 Y3-Y6  3—4.15 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1 
Running club 3pm-4pm 
SCSS Y5/6 Football 
SCSS Danceclub 
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FS1 Mrs Bateman   

 Mia Dundon Hardy Mackenzie  

FS2 Mrs Chapman Mrs Bonas Mrs Douglas 

 Kai Rooks  Maisie Mills Krystal Ingram 

Y1 Mrs Sayer Miss Smith Mrs Duck 

 Angelina  Antwhistle Tegan Carthy  Daisy Simpson 

Y2 Mrs Pollitt Miss Shields Miss Bentley 

 Milly Richardson Freya Hodgson Connor  Booth 

Y3 Mr Woolf Mr Railton Mrs Cox 

 Josh Southall Jamie Rowley Max O’Hare 

Y4 Mrs Allington Miss Evans Miss Higgs 

 Holly Hanczik Aliesha Prout Aleisha Turner 

Y5 Mrs Norris Mrs Berriman Mr Campbell 

 Tyler Drew Ellis Hind Laura Dempsey 

Y6 Miss Theakston Mr Asquith Mrs Rowe 

 Luke Skidmore Toby Tranter Holly Hunter 

HEAD TEACHER AWARD  
for : great behaviour, being a great role model and teacher’s choice 

BREAK FAST CLUB                                                                      

Our breakfast club runs every morning 

from 8am, there is no need to book. 

Please remember that the cost is now 

£1.20 

WHAT’S FOR LUNCH NEXT WEEK?                                                                   

Our children now have photographic menus in the hall, to browse before they choose. They 

will also, soon have the opportunity to feedback their favourite meals  and influence menu 

setting….. Although they can’t choose pizza everyday!                                                                       

Introducing Mrs Ellie Walker, our new Family Support 

Worker 

Hi my name is Mrs Walker. I have joined Skelton Primary School 

as a Family Support Worker. I will be based in the nurture room 

working to support children and their families. If you would like to 

speak to me about anything please do not hesitate to contact me via 

the school office. 

SITE SAFETY                                                                    
Please be careful in your approach around school as the council work contin-

ues on Bylands Road. We have building work starting in school on Monday, 

as the ‘old’ nurture is converted into new office space. We will be talking to 

the children about this and they will become Health & Safety wardens! 

All Change on the Governing Body 

We said thankyou and a sad goodbye to our Chair of    
Governors Mrs Linda Halbert, who has been a wonderful 
innovator and support in the past few years.             
We welcome Ms Kate Chisholm ( Headteacher from Darling-
ton), Mrs Donna Butcher (Deputy Head from Freebrough) and     
Mr Matthew Brayshaw (Parent governor) to our Governor 
team. Our governors are a hard working and talented group 
of volunteers who provide invaluable direction, leader-
ship and support at Skelton, we are so lucky to have 
them! We welcome Mrs Louise Willis Keeler as our new 
Chair and Mrs Emma McLeod as our new Vice Chair. We wish 
our governors lots of luck as we begin our new school 
year. 

Attendance                                                    
Our attendance figure for the whole school was 95%. This was disappointing 
and we are introducing lots of incentives and awards for good attendance this 
year. Every child and the whole school has a target of 96%! Please do what you 
can to support us with your child’s attendance.                                         
Our attendance champions this week are: Blue 1, Yellow 1 & Yellow 3 with 
100%. Brown 1, Grey 1, Red 1, Red 2 & Red 3 with 100%.           Well done!  

DATES                                                            
Please find overleaf our annual diary to stick on the fridge, it is 

also on our website. Your child’s curriculum newsletter will come 

home on Monday, it will contain everything that you need to know 

about your new year group. Please look out for it! 

Class photo-

graphs will be 

happening on 

Monday 7th! 




